Rolfs, Daniel

From: Mike Krolczyk [mkrolczyk@cdsmith.com]

Sent: Friday, August 24, 2012 2:54 PM

To: Rolfs, Daniel

Cc: Marx, Don; Olver, Aaron; Steve Holzhauer (steveh@eua.com)
Subject: C.D. Smith / City of Madison Union Corners

Gentlemen, C.D. Smith is withdrawing our proposal for the Union Corners site. This is based on a few specific market
conditions and other opportunities we are pursuing. Our team will not be present at the interview next week. We look
forward to other opportunities with the City of Madison.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Krolczyk

Vice President
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